
With forecasts of gale force winds (25-35 knots) and low ceilings (300-500 ft) we 
decided to call this a down-day.  This gives the pilots a full day off so that they are 
rested and ready to fly for the next 6 days, assuming weather will improve soon. 

 

 

 


